Loss of our Friend and Advocate
[bookmark: _GoBack]All of us at Voices of Hope are sad to share the news that our friend, co-worker and long-time advocate Linda Gray died on Sunday, Sept. 4th, after a brief but brave struggle with pancreatic cancer. Linda was an advocate at Voices of Hope for over 20 years, which is practically unheard of in this stressful career field.  Throughout those years she was a skilled, tireless, empowering and creative advocate for victims of domestic violence and sexual assault.  Countless numbers of our clients benefitted from her advocacy on their behalf. She was also a mentor for new advocates and interns who learned from her wisdom and experience. Linda was a silent leader within our agency who we all relied on at difficult times. She will be missed terribly by all of us at Voices of Hope, as well as by those we serve. 
